Contact: Gillian McRobb, Head Teacher

Tel: 0141 570 7040 Fax: 0141 570 7041

Email: schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk

Date: 29th November 2018



Department of Education Busby Primary School Church Road Clarkston G76 8EB

Dear Parent/Carer

All pupils in P7 have the opportunity to purchase a 'Leavers' Hoodie' that they keep as a memento of their time spent with their friends at Busby Primary School.

We children have chosen a charcoal grey sweatshirt with a hood. It will have the school badge on the front and will have 'Leavers 19' printed on the back. The numbers will be in bubble writing with the names of the P7 year group printed inside.

Orders should be completed online via the form linked below. Orders should be in by Friday 18th January.

Order Form

The Parent Council have kindly agreed to subsidise the cost and **we are only asking parents to contribute £5 per hoodie**. The £5 contribution will be listed as a new payment item on ParentPay. If you would prefer to pay by cash, please contact the school office and they will issue a barcode that can be paid at any PayPoint.

Sizes available are: 9/10 years, 12/13 years, Adult: XS / S / M / L.

As the hoodies will be a memento of their time at Busby, you may want to consider ordering a larger size so your child can wear it for a longer time. Sample sweatshirts will be available at the school office in early December– if you are unsure of size please check.

Please do not order without checking size first and ensure correct spelling of name is on form as they cannot be changed once they have been printed. Please also note that late orders cannot be accommodated as they are completed in one print run.

Many thanks

Busby Primary School and Busby Parent Council











